FRUITPORT BANDS
Wednesday, September 13, 2017
Dear Parents,

This letter is being sent home if your child will be in high school during the
2018-2019 school year. Every four years, the high school band travels to Walt Disney
World in Florida to perform a parade, have a clinic with a Disney musician, and visit the
parks. Over spring break in 2019 we will be traveling to Disney World again. Your child
has the opportunity to participate in this wonderful and memorable experience.

On Tuesday, September 26 at 6:30 p.m. in the high school band room, we will be
having an informational meeting with a representative from the travel agency we use.
At this meeting, price of the trip, payment plan options, transportation, amenities, meals,
and insurance will be discussed. If you attend, this is not locking you into the trip.
Information will be provided on how to submit your non refundable down payment that
will secure your place on the trip.

All color guard, marching band, and concert band student members are able to
participate in this trip. We also need parent chaperones. If you are interested, please
attend the meeting to determine if you would like to travel with the band to Disney.

We look forward to having another great trip to Florida and providing an
experience for your child that we hope they will never forget. If you have any questions,
please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
Tim Priest Katie Hildebrand
tpriest@fruitportschools.net khildebrand@fruitportschools.net

231-865-3101 Ext. 2133 231-865-3128 Ext. 3014
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